
 
 
 
Dear Central Greene School District Families, 
  
Earlier this week, U.S. Secretary of Agriculture Sonny Perdue announced that the U.S. Department 
of Agriculture (USDA) will extend several flexibilities for school meals throughout the remainder of 
2020. “As our nation reopens and people return to work, it remains critical our children continue to 
receive safe, healthy, and nutritious food,” the USDA said. 
  
All Central Greene District students will be eligible for free meals whether learning is in the 
classroom or virtually. Families with children who are not yet school-age are also eligible for meals 
under this program. 
  
Meals will be available for pick-up from 1:30 PM to 2:00 PM Tuesdays (Group A) and Fridays 
(Group B) at one of 3 locations: 

 High School- Back of school at door U     
 WCES – Front of school at Gym foyer doors 
 MBM – Band Door located in the alley way 

You may sign up for meal pick up on the district website www.cgsd.org on the main page under 
announcements.  

Lunches will include an assortment of main entrees or sandwiches, fresh vegetables, fruit and milk. 
Cereal and other assorted breakfast items, along with a fruit, juice and milk will be provided for 
breakfast. No congregating at the location is permitted. Families with multiple children in more 
than one school may pick up all meals at one location. 

  
We remain committed to providing students access to healthy, nutritious and wholesome meals 
while assuring the utmost food safety without compromising quality. Please feel free to contact me 
if there are any questions. 

  
Best Regards, 
 
Sheena Helwig 
Food Service Director 
shelwig@cgsd.org 


